
Dear At-Large Staff 

 

My name is Kenny Huang. I'm the board member of the Internet Society's Taipei 

Chapter, and Executive Council of APNIC. I am interested in participating in the 

At-Large new gTLD Review Group (gTLD RG).  

 

I have no particular interest in any applicant. Thus I can declare that I have no 

conflicts of interest whatsoever. 

 

I would do my best to represent the interests of Internet users in the review process. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Kenny Huang 

Director of Board 

Internet Society Taipei Chapter 


